
TENDER
NOTICE

INVITATION TO BID
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)  

GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES PENSION FUND.

General enquiries: 
Ms Nokwanda Shoba

E-mail: nokwanda.shoba@gepf.co.za

Government Employees Pension Ombud

gepo.co.zaenquiries@gepo.co.za+27 12 110 4950

Government Employees Pension Fund
For more information contact us at:

BID GEPF 08/2022:
A space planner and interior designer to develop a space 

and brand manual 

Bid documents will be available from 30 October 2022 on the 
following website: www.gepf.co.za.  

Tender closing date: 12:00pm (midday) on 24 November 22 
Late bids will not be permitted.

GEPF is looking for proposals for the appointment of an 
experienced and suitably qualified space planner and interior 
designer to develop a space and brand manual that will be used by 
the Fund to outline space requirements, size, and interior and 
brand design when procuring new office space for the GEPF.

An online compulsory briefing session will be on 04 November 
2022 (Friday) at 10:00am. Please contact Nokwanda Shoba 
nokwanda.shoba@gepf.co.za by 03 November 2022 at 15:00 
for the MS Teams link to be shared.

Closing date for enquires is 7 days before closing date of the 
tender and responses to enquires – to be uploaded on the GEPF 
website by 18 November 2022 (Friday) close of business day.

     34 Hamilton Street, Arcadia, Pretoria.
All bids must be deposited in the bid box at the GPAA’s offices at 


